
Printed on: 15/01/2025 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/01/2025  14:09:322024/5792/P SUPPRT Mui So  I am an old aged member of King’s Cross Methodist Church and I strongly support the redevelopment 

project. Every time I come to attend the worship service, I find the accessibility is quite a problem. In looking 

forward to the new enhancement, I shall come and go carefreely. Moreover, I expect the hall will be much 

warmer in the winter time as the current heating system is not energy efficient. I love the outlook of our church 

and it will be preserved. In recent years, the number of attendants has been growing rapidly and currently the 

hall has been overcrowded during worship services. The growing development of our community will induce 

more neighbors to come for religious communication. Your prompt approval will ease the christianity demand.
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